From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 3/07/2024 8:09:54 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
03/07/2024

MR Graeme Hyslop
- 15 Sherwood CRES
Narraweena NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

| support this development wholeheartedly.





